
University of Wisconsin-Madison
MADISON, WISCONSIN 53706

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR
BASCOM HALL
500 LiNCOLN DRIVE April 23, 1980

The Honorable William Proxmire
5241 Dirksen Senate Office Bldg.
Washington,·. D. C. 25010

Dear Senator Proxmire:

I have been informed that the U. S. Senate is going to vote
tOday on S 414, the Bayh-Dole patent legislation.

As I indicated to you in my letter of March 4, 1980, we are.
in strong support of this bilL lIe believe it would assist in
bringing about the utilization of the results of university
research which would be of benefit to the public, and could
help improve productivity.

I hope that you will vote to support this legislation.
Thank you for your consideration.

Irving Shain
Chancellor


